Professor Caigang Xu:

The Institutional Review Board has received the following submitted documents regarding the IRB review for “A multi-center international hospital-based case-control study of lymphoma in Asia (AsiaLymph)”:
1. Description of the extension of the study content for the study project.
2. Extension of the AsiaLymph project: Inclusion of cases with myeloid neoplasms and related diseases
3. Protocol of the study (August 20, 2014)
4. Informed consent form
The IRB approved the study and is to document the materials after reviewing of the documents in written. 
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